
 

 

 

September 17th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULE 
 

 

 

The quarterly Pension Board meeting scheduled for  

October 14th, 2024  

has been cancelled and rescheduled for 

Monday October 7th, 2024 at 5pm  

at Carol Stream Station 28 – 365 Kuhn Rd. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dom Shurba 

 

Carol Stream Firefighters Pension Board President 
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